Parents/Guardian-

The 5th grade team has decided to allow your child to bring in a **healthy** snack from home to have before lunch. As you know, your child's lunch is not until 12:45. This is a long time for your child to go without eating. The teachers, however, will not be purchasing snacks for children. They must come from home. If your child forgets their snack, they will not get one that day. The snack will be consumed around 10:30. It must be something that they can eat within about 5 minutes and still work. We will not stop instruction for a snack break, rather students will snack while they work.

If you have any questions about the healthy snack, please contact us.

Thanks!

The 5th Grade Team